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LAS VEGAS and RENO, NEV. – The Nevada State Contractors Board joins the construction industry and 

members of the community in mourning the loss of former board member Nat Hodgson III, who passed 

away on October 7, 2023, at the age of 59, leaving behind a legacy of dedication and service. 

 

“Nat was a man of great integrity and enthusiasm with a strong passion to serve all who crossed his path. 

The absence of his contributions and advocacy will be felt across the construction industry for years to 

come,” shares NSCB Executive Officer Margi Grein. “Beyond his professional attributes, it is the loss of 

Nat’s camaraderie, inviting and humorous personality, and dedication to promoting and upholding 

consumer protection initiatives that are felt most. The Board extends its deepest condolences to Nat’s 

family, friends, and colleagues during this difficult time.” 

 

Nat Hodgson served as a member of the Nevada State Contractors Board from 2008 to 2012, during which 

time he made significant contributions to the industry. His commitment to upholding the highest standards 

of professionalism and ethics earned him the respect and admiration of his peers. Nat's expertise and 

insights were invaluable in shaping policies and regulations that safeguarded both the interests of the 

construction industry and the consumers it serves. 

 

In addition to his role on the Nevada State Contractors Board, Nat Hodgson also served as a committee 

member on the Residential Recovery Fund. His involvement in this capacity further demonstrated his 
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unwavering commitment to protecting consumers and ensuring their rights were upheld. Nat's dedication to 

consumer protection was evident in every aspect of his work, and his contributions to the industry will be 

sorely missed. 

 

One of Nat's most significant roles was serving as the Executive Director of the Southern Nevada Home 

Builders Association. In this position, he played a pivotal role in advancing the interests of the construction 

industry in Southern Nevada and throughout the state. Nat's leadership and vision helped shape the 

industry, and his impact will be felt for years to come. 

 

Nat Hodgson's collaboration with the Nevada State Contractors Board on issues of mutual concern was 

instrumental in fostering a strong and harmonious relationship between the industry and regulatory 

authorities. His ability to bridge the gap between these two entities ensured that the interests of both the 

construction industry and the consumers were effectively represented. 

 

In honor of Nat Hodgson's memory, we encourage all industry professionals to continue his legacy of 

advocating for consumer protection and upholding the highest standards of professionalism. Let us 

remember him as a leader, a mentor, and a champion for the construction industry. 

 

Services for Nat Hodgson will be communicated as soon as they become available. Please join us as we 

collectively mourn the loss of a remarkable individual. 

 

# # # 

 
The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by Nevada 
licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety and welfare 
of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit www.nscb.nv.gov.   
 

Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
 
 NORTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  5390 Kietzke Ln., #102, Reno, NV 89511 
      (775) 688-1141  

 SOUTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  8400 West Sunset Road, Suite 150, Las Vegas, NV 89113 
      (702) 486-1100   
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